
NOVEMBER 2022 CHILD CARE NEWSLETTER 

  

It's getting colder outside! This means it is necessary to bring heavier jackets, snow pants, 

boots, hats, and mittens to play and stay warm! We will continue to go outside daily, weather 

permitting. Please remember to LABEL everything that belongs to your child with their 

name. Also, remember to change the set of extra clothes in your child's cubby so it is 

appropriate for the season. (There should ALWAYS be at least one extra set of clothes in 

your child's cubby appropriate for the current season).  
 

 

 

 

 

 



CHANGE YOUR CLOCKS 
 

  

Reminder to turn your clocks back one hour on Sunday, November 6th! 
  

 

NO SCHOOL/CLOSED 
 

There is no school for District 197 on November 7th, 8th, and 23rd. 

 

We are closed Thursday & Friday, November 24th & 25th for Thanksgiving. We wish 

you and your family a wonderful holiday!  
 

 

RESOURCE EVENT 
 

The Halbrooks will be here on Tuesday, November 8th at 9:30 a.m. to present an 

interactive magic show called "Once Upon a Time."  
 

 



PIZZA PICK UP 
 

  

 

 

 

Thank you to all who have ordered 

Heggie's Pizza for our fundraiser! We 

raised almost $500.00! 

 

 The pizzas will be delivered on Tuesday, 

November 15th. You can pick them up 

any time between 4:15 & 5:15 p.m. 

We do not have the freezer space to 

keep them here so please be sure to pick 

them up or arrange for someone to pick 

them up for you.  

 

Congratulations to Gloria L. for selling 

the most pizzas and earning a $25.00 

tuition credit.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



GIVE TO THE MAX 
 

  

"Give to the Max Day" is Thursday, November 17th. This is a specific day Minnesota has 

every year to raise funds for non-profits. If you are able to donate to us, any amount is 

appreciated! We have a page set up for donations on the giveMN website. Just click the 

following link: Tiny Tots and Little Tykes Pre-School Inc | GiveMN. We will use the money 

towards scholarships and classroom supplies. Thank you for your support! 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.givemn.org/organization/Tinytotsandlittletykes


WHAT ARE YOU THANKFUL FOR? 
 

It's the time of year to stop and reflect 

on what you're thankful for. We will 

have a big sheet of paper hanging up in 

the hallway near the office for you to 

stop and write down with your child 

what you are thankful for. This will be up 

beginning Monday, November 14th 

through Thanksgiving. Please plan to 

stop by and share!  
 

  

 

 

PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES 
 

Parent/Teacher conferences continue. Please see your child's teacher if you would like to 

sign up for one. The schedule is as follows: 

 

Preschool: November 1 & 2 

Magenta: November 7-11 

Purple: November 14-18 

School Age: November 21-23 
 

 

PARENT EDUCATION 
 

Check out this month's Parent Education on Brain Building.  
 

 

 

http://ttlt.org/wp-content/uploads/2013/02/November-2022-Brain-Building.pdf

